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Cold	Spring	Harbor	Board	of	Education	to	host	future	bond	presentation	

	
	 The Cold Spring Harbor Board of Education invites all community residents to 
attend an important presentation about a future bond referendum.  
 The meeting will take place on Tuesday, Sept. 10 starting at 7:30 p.m. in the Francis 
Roberts Community Center, 75 Goose Hill Road. Immediately following the presentation, 
the community is invited to attend the Board of Education meeting, which will begin at 8 
p.m. 
 The Board has been diligently analyzing and prioritizing the current and future 
needs of the school district, listening to community residents, including reviewing the 
findings of a community-based survey conducted in June 2019, and working with the bond 
committee and district administration.  
 During the presentation, the Board will present a proposed scope of work that 
addresses three areas: enhanced safety and security for students, staff and visitors; 
expanded curriculum opportunities for all students; and repairs and renovations, beyond 
the annual budgeted maintenance, to improve the school environment for students and to 
preserve the community’s investment in the district’s facilities. Following the 
presentations, residents will have an opportunity to ask questions and share their opinions. 
 The Board of Education encourages all residents to plan to attend this informative 
meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 10 and learn more about the future of the Cold Spring Harbor 
School District. 
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